SOKA IKEDA COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCE FOR WOMEN

Approved by Govt. of Tamil Nadu G.O.281 (Affiliated to the University of Madras)
Accredited with B++ Grade by NAAC
An ISO 9001: 2015 Certified Institution

Sethu Bhaskara Nagar, Madhanangkuppam, Chennai - 600 099.

Phone: 044 - 2686 3177 / Mobile: 96777 17455, 96777 17456

E-mail: sokaikeda2000@gmail.com Website: www.sokaikedacollege.in



CALENDAR _____ 2025 - 2026 ____

CONTENTS

	Page No.
Personal Memorandum	5
Tamil Thai Vazhthu	7
National Anthem	7
Mother Song	8
College Song	8
Dance of the Twenty-First Century, The Century of Women	9
Profile of the College	12
Institutional Accolades	13
Chairman's Accolades	18
College Management Committee	20
Advisory Board	21
College Council	22
Students Union 2025 - 2026	23
Teaching Faculty	24
Non-Teaching Staff	31
Rules and Regulations	34
Courses Offered	42
Department Associations	49
Department Wise Course and Course Code	50
Calendar	71
Time Table - Shift I	83
Time Table - Shift II	84



Thirus SETHU BHASKARAN (1933 - 2012)



The logo of our college with its navy and cerulean colour depicts the nib of a pen flanked by the wings of the mythical Chinese phoenix, which legend has it rising from the ashes of adversity and soar to great distance.

The pen represents wisdom and the wings are symbolic of the passion of youth who take flight into a glorious future.

The flying ribbon signifies a courageous woman who is able to contribute to society with elegance and tenderness. It also expresses the hope that the college will grow with vigor and valor.

PERSONAL MEMORANDUM (OFFICE COPY)

NAME :(as per +2 Marksheet)	PASTE RECENT
D.O.B. : (DD/MM/YY)	PASSPORT SIZE
PERSONAL IDENTIFICATION MARK :	PHOTO
BLOOD GROUP:	
NAME OF THE DEGREE AND YEAR :	
REGISTER NO.:	
E-MAIL ID:	
EMIS NO :	
AADHAR NO :	
UMIS NO :	
ABC ID :	
RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS (Address for Communication) :	
CONTACT NO.:	
PERMANENT ADDRESS	
CONTACT NO.:	

Father's Name :
Occupation :
Official Address:
Contact No.:
Mother's Name :
Occupation:
Official Address :
Contact No.:
Local Guardian's Name :
Occupation :
Official Address :
Contact No.:
History of Medical Illness, if any :
Parent / Guardian Signature :

PERSONAL MEMORANDUM (DEPARTMENT COPY)

NAME :(as per +2 Marksheet)	PASTE
D.O.B. : (DD/MM/YY)	RECENT PASSPORT SIZE
PERSONAL IDENTIFICATION MARK :	PHOTO
BLOOD GROUP:	
NAME OF THE DEGREE AND YEAR :	
REGISTER NO.:	
E-MAIL ID :	
EMIS NO:	
AADHAR NO :	
UMIS NO :	
ABC ID:	
RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS (Address for Communication) :	
CONTACT NO.:	
PERMANENT ADDRESS	
CONTACT NO.:	

Father's Name :
Occupation :
Official Address:
Contact No.:
Mother's Name :
Occupation:
Official Address :
Contact No.:
Local Guardian's Name :
Occupation:
Official Address :
Contact No.:
History of Medical Illness, if any :
Parent / Guardian Signature :

PERSONAL MEMORANDUM (STUDENT COPY)

NAME : (as per +2 Marksheet)	PASTE RECENT
D.O.B. : (DD/MM/YY)	PASSPORT SIZE
PERSONAL IDENTIFICATION MARK :	PHOTO
BLOOD GROUP:	
NAME OF THE DEGREE AND YEAR :	
REGISTER NO.:	
E-MAIL ID :	
EMIS NO:	
AADHAR NO :	
UMIS NO :	
ABC ID :	
RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS (Address for Communication) :	
CONTACT NO.:	
PERMANENT ADDRESS	
CONTACT NO	
CONTACT NO.:	

Father's Name :
Occupation :
Official Address :
Contact No.:
Mother's Name :
Occupation:
Official Address :
Contact No.:
Local Guardian's Name :
Occupation :
Official Address :
Contact No.:
History of Medical Illness, if any :
Parent / Guardian Signature :

தமிழ்த்தாய் வாழ்த்து

நீராருங் கடலுடுத்த நிலமடந்தைக் கெழிலொழுகும் சீராரும் வதனமெனத் திகழ்பரதக் கண்டமிதில் தெக்கணமும் அதிற்சிறந்த திராவிடநல் திருநாடும் தக்கசிறு பிறைநுதலும் தரித்தநறுந் திலகமுமே அத்திலக வாசனைபோல் அனைத்துலகும் இன்பமுற எத்திசையும் புகழ்மணக்க இருந்த பெருந்தமிழணங்கே!

தமிழணங்கே!

உன் சீரிளமைத் திறம்வியந்து செயல் மறந்து வாழ்த்துதுமே! வாழ்த்துதுமே!! வாழ்த்துதுமே!!!

- "மனோன்மணீயம்" பெ. சுந்தரம் பிள்ளை

NATIONAL ANTHEM

Jana Gana Mana

Adhinayaka Jaya Hev,

Bharata Bhagyavidhata.

Punjaba, Sindhu, Gujarata, Maratha,

Dravida, Utkala Banga,

Vindhya, Himachala, Yamuna, Ganga,

Uchchala Jaladhi Taranga

Tava Shubha Naamey Jaagey,

Tava Shubha Aashis Maagey,

Gahe Tava Jayagatha

Jana Gana Mangaladhayak Jaya Hey

Bharat Bhagyavidhata.

Jaya Hey, Jaya Hey, Jaya Hey,

Jaya Jaya Jaya Hey! - Rabindranath Tagore.

MOTHER SONG

Mother, Oh Mother What a wonderous, nourishing power you have! Were it not for you in this world, People would lose the earth to return to, And wonder for all eternity.

Mother, Our mother,
Persevering through the storm,
You offered days and nights prayers in sadness.
I pray you will stay in good health until the day
When all your wishes are fulfilled,
And, as though endowed with wings,
you take flight toward the heavens.

Mother, Our Mother with your ideas and wisdom,
I hope you will perform a melody of peace on the earth,
Where people look forward to the arrival of seasons of spring.
Thus, you, Oh Oh Mother! You'll live as a mother of the Century of Humanity!

Dr. Daisaku Ikeda

COLLEGE SONG

Sparkling in the morning sun, Behold the dazzling flowers We search for knowledge, truth and light Let us strive for visions bright

May all our voices rise to praise and rise to praise Our Soka Ikeda College will strive for peace of the world (Chorus)

Enlight the Ikedians life with laurels Let us create countless marvels Guide us all our thoughts and steps
Direct the ways of downs and ups (Chorus)

With wisdom we fly from the garden of Soka Spreading peace our master's dream (Chorus)

Over the years the college will rise And make us tread in the footsteps of life (Chorus)

DANCE OF THE TWENTY-FIRST CENTURY, THE CENTURY OF WOMEN

Dedicated to our students by Dr. Daisaku Ikeda

Youthfulness is hope. It is strength, it is victory. It knows no defeat, is adamantine and indestructible.

To live in youthfulness, to treasure it, to give it full expression, is to be a person of sublime joy, one who walks the highest path of life with proud, angelic steps.

The eyes of maidens sparkling bright and serene like moonlight! The all too beautiful eyes of youth! Let nothing ever cloud or sully the pure light of your eyes! Know with crystalline clarity that the purpose of life is to become happy.

To this end, study philosophy, strengthen and elevate your life. To this end, walk the path of justice. Hold firm the well-spring of your spirit. Spare no effort in forming and building your inner self.

Dedicate yourself to a life of service through action for good, for the sake of friends, and, broadly, for the sake of all people.

Life at each moment is to win or to lose. Happiness is something which you yourself must strive for and achieve. The resolute challenge to gain happiness waged to the very last affirms the true meaning of "youth".

Youthfulness is found in the tenacity of one's younger days and in the indomitable perseverance of one's entire life.

Such is the victory of youthful vitality enveloped by golden light.

For those who lost their fathers early. For those whose mothers died tragically. For entire families struck by disaster.

For those overwhelmed by the fateful burdens of the past, by a history of sorrow and hardship. For those who, through tears of outrage and frustrations, have persevered earnestly, valiantly ...

The dark sadness of the past does not determine your life's future, any more than a seemingly happy past can promise a future bright with joy.

Elevate and develop yourself now. where you are at this moment!
Grasp and create a future of happiness and victory!
Through the feverish waves of society, you yourself must decide with unflinching courage that you are a master of happiness, that you are a queen whose heart is filled with happiness.

This is what you must forge through your own efforts never swayed or controlled by others. Happiness is not determined by other people.
It is your most basic right.
It is the highest, most noble laurel of victory which crowns those who live courageously and honestly.
My dear friends!
Live your life never forgetting that you yourself are the greatest of all treasures!

For Florence Nightingale, an angel in white, training meant to develop oneself to make full use of the potentials you possess within yourself.

Youthful women, because you possess the most splendid treasures of life, you are entitled, you have the right to enjoy unsurpassed happiness.

May you live a wonderful life! Advance toward a life of splendour! Live your magnificent life fully and to the utmost!

May each and everyone of you ---without a single exception---achieve the highest happiness!

May each and everyone of you enjoy a lifetime of victory, glory and happiness free from any trace of regret! It is for this that your fathers, your mothers and I cannot restrain our prayers.

Dr. Daisaku Ikeda (World Poet Laureate)

PROFILE OF THE COLLEGE

Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women is founded by our Chairman, Dr. Sethu Kumanan. Under his visionary and leadership, and with his determination to serve humanity, this pioneering institution for women was established in the village of Madhanangkuppam, with the main focus on empowering women through value based education.

This education system is modeled after the Soka Education System. The word 'Soka' is from the Japanese language, which means "to create value", was formulated by Tsunesaburo Makiguchi in 1930, along with his other profound teaching pedagogies. Soka Education system is based on virtue and peace and seeks to nurture the latent talent of the students while laying a strong foundation on values. This value based education was followed by Josei Toda and then by Dr. Daisaku Ikeda, who is the Honorary Founder of the college.

Dr. Daisaku Ikeda, was a world renowned Educator, prodigious writer, Buddhist Philosopher, Photographer, Poet of Eminence and is an epitome of Peace. He is the founder of Soka University (Tokyo), Soka Women's College (Tokyo), Soka University of America (USA) and the Soka Schools.

In recognition of Dr. Ikeda's accomplishments, various institutions have honoured him with awards such as the "United Nation Peace Award, the Poet Laureate Award by the World Poet Association. He has been regarded as "one of the greatest leaders of the 20th Century" by the University of Delhi and awarded him, "The Doctorates of Letters" in January 1999. Bharathidasan University conferred the Honorary Doctorate of Letters to Dr. Ikeda in 2002. Besides, he is also the proud recipient of Jamnalal Bajaj International Award in 2005 for promoting Gandhian values across the world. Dr. Ikeda has been awarded 409 honorary doctorates, many professorships and equivalent honours from various Universities across the world in recognition of his efforts to promote peace. With the motivation and support rendered by our Honorary Founder, college has been steadily growing in the path of creating empowered women for more than two decades.

Soka Ikeda college of Arts and Science for Women (SICASW) has gloriously embarked into twenty sixth year with many accolades and achievements since its inception in 2000. The college has emerged as pioneer institution for Women's education in the neighbourhood. "The Institution of Excellence" award conferred by the Indian Council for Gandhian studies, New Delhi adds glory to the success saga of the institution.

INSTITUTIONAL ACCOLADES

Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women has been honoured with many accolades and awards from its inception.

- Recipient of "The Institution of Excellence Award" conferred by the * Indian Council for Gandhian Studies, New Delhi, in recognition of the extraordinary service rendered by the college in the field of women's education and empowerment.
- The college is an ISO 9001:2015 certified institution. *
- The academic excellence of the institution is established through * University Ranks every year. The college has produced many University Ranks in the academic year 2022-2023.
- To promote development of research and other activities, a memorandum * of understanding was signed with Soka University Japan in the year 2009, which facilitates students' academic exchange programme.
- * A cultural confluence is organised every year with the students of Soka University, Japan.
- The students from the University of Florida visit our college every year * for a study abroad programme, named as "UF" in India: NGOs and Development".
- Indian Association for Blind (IAB) Silver Zone Award in the year 2022. *
- The College received Certificate of appreciation from ITC Limited for the * contribution of 4403 kgs of dry recyclable waste for recycling.
- Dream Kalam International Award for Best Innovation in Education and * Environment 2023.
- Dream Kalam International Foundation recognized and awarded Green * Guardian Award to Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women, Chennai, for protecting environment during the academic year 2022-2023
- Nature Science Foundation, Coimbatore honoured Dr.Sethu Kumanan, * Chairman, with Lifetime Achievement Award for his meritorious service and extraordinary contribution in academic field and his excellent leadership quality.

- Nature Science Foundation, Coimbatore honoured Mrs. Kogilam Kumanan Secretary, with Best Social Worker Award for her outstanding service in providing education to downtrodden women in public welfare.
- Nature Science Foundation, Coimbatore honored Dr. Meera Murugesan, Principal, with Best Women Leadership Award for her exemplary leadership.
- Nature Science Foundation, Coimbatore honoured Green Club of Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women with Best Green Club Award for excellent service and extraordinary contribution in extending activities towards noble cause of environmental protection and nature conservation.
- Nature Science Foundation Coimbatore certified Career Guidance Cell of Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women with Best Career Guidance Cell Award for the excellent service and extraordinary contribution to the students in developing their employability skills.
- Nature Science Foundation Coimbatore honoured Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women with Best College Amenities Award for its exceptional work in developing best amenities to all the students in order to succeed academically.
- Nature Science Foundation Coimbatore honoured Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women with "Best Green Campus Award" for the innovative efforts on green initiative & energy saving opportunities executed within the campus to maintain a green and sustainable environment to the stakeholders.
- The Institution is accredited with CGPA of 2.85 on four point scale at B++ grade valid for 5 years.
- The cultural team received second prize from the Honourable Chief Minister Thiru. M.K. Stalin for the cultural performance at the Republic Day Celebration, January 2025.
- Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women in Chennai, holds the world record for the largest human image of an infinity symbol representing "Endless Possibilities". The record was set in commemoration of International Women's Day on March 7, 2025 with 2025 participants.

SPORTS ACCOLADES

- Athletes A.Kayalvizhi III BA Historical studies secured First position R.Dharshini - I B.Sc Bio-Chemistry secured Second position and J.Dhivya - I BCA secured Third position in the 3 KM Run Organised by Avadi Police Commissionerate on 08.03.2025. The winners received Cash award of Rs.5000, 4000 & 3000 respectively. 4 Athletes received Rs.2000 and 7 Athletes received Rs.1000 as cash award for reaching top 34 positions.
- Athletes secured 4 Gold, 1 Silver and 1 Bronze Medals in the 9th Chev.Dr.N.R.Dhanapalan Inter-Collegiate Athletic Meet held at Jahawaharlal Nehru Stadium, organized by Annai Violet Arts & Science College on 25th February, 2025. They also received Rs. 1000 for 1st place, Rs. 700 for 2nd place and Rs. 500 for 3rd place as cash award.
- Kho-Kho team secured Third position in Srimathi Padmavathy Inter-Collegiate Sports Tournaments held at Bhaktavatsalam Memorial college on 31.01.2024
- ❖ Football player, P.Preethi of II BA Tamil Secured Second Position in the South Zone Inter University Football Tournament held at Karaikudi from 26.12.2024 to 29.12.2024 and she is Qualified to take part in the All India Inter University Football Tournament held at GNA University, Punjab from 02.01.2025 to 07.01.2025.
- ♦ Kho-Kho player, A.Haritha of I B.Com taken part in the 38th National Kho-Kho Games held at Uttarakhand from 28.01.2025 to 14.02.2025.
- Kho-Kho players, A.Abinaya of III B.Sc Computer Science, A.Haritha of I B.Com and R.Dharshini of I BSc Bio-Chemistry were represented University of Madras for South Zone Inter University Kho-Kho tournament held at Calicut University, Kerala from 28.12.2024 to 31.12.2024.
- Six Kho-Kho Players represented the University of Madras B-Zone combined team and secured Third Position in the Inter- Zone Kho-Kho Tournament held at DB Jain College on 24.12.2024.
- ❖ Football Team secured Second position in the University of Madras B-Zone Football Tournament held at SDNB Vaishnav College, Chennai on 05.12. 2024. Seven Football Players represented the University of Madras Inter-Zone Football Tournament held at SDNB Vaishnav College on 06.12.2024 and 07.12.2024.
- Football team represented State Level Chief Minister's Trophy Tournament held at Jawaharlal Nehru Stadium, Chennai from 14.10.2024 to 17.10.2024.
- Five Basketball players represented State Level Chief Minister's Trophy Tournament held at Coimbatore from 14.10.2024 to 17.10.2024.

- R.Swetha of I M.Com represented University of Madras for All India Inter University Fencing Tournament held at Jammu university from 06.11.2024.
- ❖ Kho-Kho Team secured First position in Thiramai Por 2024 Tournaments held at Saveetha college on 04.10.2024.
- Volleyball and Targetball teams secured Second position in Thiramai Por 2024 Tournaments held at Saveetha college on 04.10.2024.
- Kho-Kho Team secured First position in the Chaitanya's 2024 Inter-collegiate tournament held at Sri Kanyaka Parameswari Arts and Science College for Women on 30.09.2024.
- ♦ Volleyball team secured Third position in Institute Gymkhana Sports Feast 2024-2025 held at IITM CHENNAI From 24.09.2024 to 27.09.2024.
- ♦ Volleyball team (General Category) secured Second position in CM Trophy Volleyball tournament, held at Thiruvallur SDAT Stadium on 23.09.2024.
- ♦ Basketball team secured First position in the CM Trophy Basketball tournament, held at ICF Higher Secondary School, ICF, Chennai on 18.09.2024.
- Volleyball team secured Third position in the CM Trophy Volleyball Tournament, held at Thiruvallur SDAT Stadium on 17.09.2024.
- Athletes A. Kayalvizhi of III BA Historical studies secured Silver Medal in 1500 Mts P.Arul mozhi of I B.Sc (CS) secured Gold Medal in 400 Mts and C.Mukandhiya of II BA Economics secured Bronze Medal in 400 Mts hurdles in CM Trophy Athletics Meet held at Thiruvallur SDAT Stadium on 16.09.2024.
- ❖ Kho-Kho Team secured First position in the Mother Ganamma Trophy Kho-Kho Tournament held at St. Annes Arts and Science College on 14.09.2024.
- Volleyball Team secured fourth position in the University of Madras B-Zone Volleyball Tournament held at soka Ikeda college for women, Chennai on 11.09.2024.
- ♦ Kho-Kho Team secured Second position in the University of Madras B-Zone Kho-Kho Tournament held at Nazareth College, Chennai on 10.09.2024.
- E.Poorani of I BA Economics secured Third Place in 3000 Mts Race Walk and High Jump in 15th Thiruvallur District Junior Athletic Championship organised by Thiruvallur District Athletic Association at SDAT, Thiruvallur on 23.09.2024 & 24.09.2024.
- ♦ Boxer S.Aadhishkthi of I Bcom CS secured second place in Buck Memorial Tournament held at YMCA College of Physical Education on 22.07.2024.
- ❖ A. Kayalvizhi of III BA Historical studies secured fourth place and received cash award of Rs.7,000 in drug awareness marathon held at Tiruvannamalai on 29.06.2024.

SPECIAL AWARDS TO INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

Awards instituted by our college to the students of Soka Schools, Soka Women's College & Soka University, Japan.

1. Kaneko Ikeda Honorary Principal Award

(In appreciation of their spirit towards spreading across joy and smiles)

Ms. TAKUBO SAORI

Department of Global Business Studies Soka Women's College, Tokyo, Japan

2. Global Friendship Award

(In appreciation of their empathetic impressions to enkindled the joy of friendship and goodwill in the hearts of the student community all over the world)

Ms. NAGAISHI YUI

Faculty of Law Soka University, Tokyo, Japan

Ms. UMABE HARU

Department of Global Business Studies Soka Women's College, Tokyo, Japan

3. Mahatma Gandhi Youth Peace Award

(In appreciation of their illustrious achievements and exemplary behaviour in contributing for the promotion of peace and humanity)

Mr. SAKAKI SHIROHISA

Faculty of Law Soka University, Tokyo, Japan

Ms. YAMAGUCHI SHIORI

Faculty of Nursing Soka University, Tokyo, Japan

4. Soka Ikeda College for Women Award

(In appreciation of their excellent results of study which will contribute to the society and humanity as an advocate of humanism)

Ms. ERIN KAWAI

Soka Senior High School

Ms. HINA TATEISHI

Kansai Soka Senior High School

CHAIRMAN'S ACCOLADES

Dr. Sethu Kumanan, Chairman, Educationist, Philanthropist, an avid reader and Poet, was deeply inspired by the writings of the world renowned poet, Dr. Daisaku Ikeda. The poem of Dr. Ikeda titled "Mother, Mother" praising the nobility of motherhood deeply inspired our Chairman and he started this college with the sublime mission of empowering rural women.

Dr. Sethu Kumanan is the proud recipient of the following Awards:

- Soka University's Highest Honorary Award instituted by Soka University, Japan.
- ❖ The Honorary Degree of Doctor of Literature (D.Litt) issued by the World Academy of Arts and Culture at the XVII World Congress of Poets in Seoul, Korea in 1997.
- ❖ The Soka University Award of Education and Culture by Soka University Students Union, 1999.
- Soka Gakuen Award of Highest Honour by Soka Gakuen, Japan in 2001. Diploma de Onoare, Rumania, 2002.
- Michael Madhusudan Award Best Honour for noble creation by Michael, Madhusudan Academy, Calcutta.
- Rashtriya Rattan Award by Global Economic Council, New Delhi in 2000.
- ❖ Ramachandran-Ikeda Award by the Indian Council of Gandhian Studies, Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala in appreciation of work and daring experiments in the field of education inclusive of the cash award of Rs. 50,000/-
- ♦ Vallal Pandithurai Virudhu by Murugalayam (Reg.) during the 25th anniversary in commemoration of the 135" Birth Anniversary of Vallal Pandithurai Theyar.
- The "Prestigious Seva Rathna Award" by the World Friendship Council
 Voluntary Social Service Organization, for his service to humanity through education.
- ❖ The prestigious Sevai Semmal Award was awarded for his service to humanity by Kundrakudi Ponambala Adigal in 697th Gurupujai on 11.09.2022.

- The "Prestigious Seva Rathna Award" by the World Friendship Council
 Voluntary Social Service Organization, for his service to humanity through education.
- Honorary Doctorate by world Tamil University in America for his excellent service in Education and literature in 2016.
- Excellence for Education Award bestowed by United Kingdom Tamil Nadu Chamber of Commerce (UKTNCC), in 2017. Recipient of Peace Ambassador Award from Israel in 2018.
- ❖ Justice S.Mohan Tamil Award instituted by the writer, Mr. M. Pugazhendhi for his commendable service for Tamil.
- ♦ Forest Supporter Award by Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam International Foundation. Appointed as an Advisor to the Ministry of Tamil Education, Uva Province with effect from 29th March, 2019.
- ❖ Appointed as Senate Member in St. Teresa University, Kingstown, St. Vincent and The Grenadines, Caribbean.
- Appointed as an Honorary Senate Member at American University of Ras Al Khaimah, UAE.
- Appointed as Academic Counselor for the schools and Colleges functioning under Hindu Religious and Charitable Endowments (HR and CE) department.
- ♦ Honoured with "Arivu Pokisham Virudhu" by the Tamil Nadu Open University on 29th August, 2021.
- ♦ Honoured with a "Special Award" by the Sacred Heart College, Tirupattur for his exemplary humanitarian service, and being a great visionary in 2021.
- Honoured with a "Lifetime Achievement Award by Ambattur Merchant Welfare Association in 2024.
- ♦ Honoured with the "Millionaire Farmer of India Award" at the Millionaire Farmer of India (MFOI) event, organized by Krishi Jagran and Mahindra Tractors in New Delhi on 1st December, 2024.
- ❖ As the Executive Board Member hosted the XLIII World Congress of Poets, from 20th to 25th November 2024 at World Tamil Sangam in the ancient city of Madurai under the theme "Rhythms of Harmony".

COLLEGE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

Chairman

Dr. Sethu Kumanan

Secretary

Ms. Kogilam Kumanan

President

Dr. R. Jagannathan

Provost, Saint Teresa University, Saint Vincent and The Grenadines, West Indies. Former Vice-Chancellor, Middle East University, UAE.

MEMBERS

Mr. Mohammad Gani Mohammad Ehiya

Director, Black Tulip, Flowers, LLC, UAE.

Mr. S. Rajamanickam

Co-promoter,

M/s Redema & M/s Plant Engineering Services, Chennai.

Dr. Muthusami Kumaran

Assistant Professor, Department of Family, Youth and Community Sciences, University of Florida, USA.

Mr. Sethu Vivekanandan

Managing Director, Black Tulip Metal Building Const. Ind., LLC, UAE.

Mr. V. Amarendiran

Director, Sethu Bhaskara Group of Institutions.

Dr. Kanmani Subramanian

Vice-Principal

Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women, Chennai.

Dr. K.S. Thirupathi MD

Consultant Physician

Apollo Reach Hospital, Karaikudi.

ADVISORY BOARD

Dr. Akash K. Ouchi

Director, Soka Gakkai International Honorary Vice Chairperson, Bharath Soka Gakkai.

Dr. N. Radhakrishnan

Chairman, Indian Council of Gandhian Studies, New Delhi.

Dr. R. Jagannathan

Provost, Saint Teresa University
Saint Vincent and The Grenadines, West Indies.
Former Vice-Chancellor, Middle East University, UAE.

Dr. P. Ranjithakani

Academic Advisor

Mr. M. Shibi Kumaran

Director, Aarvam IAS Academy Chennai.

Dr. A. Ekambaram - University Representative

Professor, Department of Tamil Literature, University of Madras, Chennai - 600 005.

Dr. Meera Murugesan M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D., Principal

Dr. Kanmani Subramanian M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D., Vice Principal

COLLEGE COUNCIL

President

Dr. Meera Murugesan M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Principal

Vice President

Dr. Kanmani Subramanian M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Vice Principal

Council Secretary

Mrs. P. Dhanalakshmi M.Sc., M.Phil.,

COUNCIL MEMBERS

Department of Tamil

Dr. D. Rani Elizabeth M.A., M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D., DCFM., FA.,

Department of English

Dr. R. Sandhya Lakshmi M.A., M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Biochemistry

Mrs. D. Subhashini M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Department of Computer Science (SHIFT-I)

Dr. N.S. Kiruthika M.Sc., MCA., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Mathematics

Mrs. P. Dhanalakshmi M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Department of Business Administration

Mrs. M. Vijaya Sumathi MBA., MBM.,

Department of Commerce

Dr. S. Mary Sujatha M.Com., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Computer Applications

Dr. M. Grace MCA., M.E., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Information System Management

Mrs. G. Vijaya Girija M.Com., M.Phil., MBA.,

Department of Economics

Dr. T. Sasikala M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Psychology

Dr. Lydia Eric M.Sc., (Chd)., M.Sc., (Psy)., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Corporate Secretaryship

Mrs. M. Bhuvaneswari MCS., M.Com., M.Phil.,

Department of Computer Science (SHIFT-II)

Dr. J. Vimal Rosy M.Sc., MCA., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Department of Human Resource Management

Dr. A. Vinnarasi MBA., PGDHRM., MSW., Ph.D.,

Department of Social Work

Mrs. Dhanalakshmi Rajendran MSW., M.Phil.,

Department of Accounting and Finance

Mrs. J. Jabamalai Priya M.Com., M.Phil.,

Director of Physical Education

Dr. V. Revathi B.A., M.P.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Librarian

Dr. R.V. Lakshmi Priyaa M.Sc. M.Sc., M.Phil., PGDCA., Ph.D.,

CO-ORDINATOR - ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION

Dr. Kanmani Subramanian M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

STUDENTS' UNION 2025 - 2026

President

Cultural Joint Secretary

Thahsin Nisa A III B.Com

Aarthi A III B.Com

Vice - President

Vijayalakshmi R III BCA

Joint - Vice President

Vashila Husni R III B.Com

Secretary

Sanjeevani Vishwakarma III BBA

Joint Secretary

Glory M III BA English

Treasurer

Afrina S II B.Com Accounting and Finance

Cultural Secretary

Reshma A III B.Com

Sports Secretary

Sandhiya M II MSW

Sports Joint Secretary

Gunavathi M III BBA

TEACHING FACULTY

SHIFT - I

PRINCIPAL

Dr. Meera Murugesan M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

VICE-PRINCIPAL

Dr. Kanmani Subramanian M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

DEPARTMENT OF TAMIL

Programme Head

Dr. D. Rani Elizabeth M.A., M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D., DCFM., FA.,

Assistant Professors

Dr. E. Geetha M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Dr. A. Kohila M.A., M.A., M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D., PG.Dip.Comp. Ling., PG.Dip.Manu.

Dr. K. Anuradha M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Dr. G. Daisy Maria Packiam M.A., Ph.D.,

Dr. AR. Abirami M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Mrs. P. Parameswari M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil.,

Mrs. A. Steffie Craf M.A., M.Phil.,

Ms. R. Ranjitha M.A.,

Ms. V. Dhanalakshmi M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil.,

Ms. A. Shawnavaz Begam M.A., M.Phil.,

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

Programme Head

Dr. R. Sandhya Lakshmi M.A., M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. R. Suganthi M.A., M.A., M.Phil., MBA., PGDELT.,

Mrs. K. Kanthimathi M.A., M.Ed., M.Phil.,

Mrs. K. Buji M.A., D.T.Ed., B.Ed.,

Mrs. D. Deepa M.A., M.A., M.A., M.Phil., PGDELT.,

Mrs. B. Hemavathy M.A., M.Phil., M.Ed.,

Mrs. E. Jijitha Mary M.A., M.Phil., B.Ed.,

Mrs. P. Hemavathy M.A., M.Phil., B.Ed.,

Mrs. G. Janani M.A., M.Phil.,

Mrs. S. Roshnara Banu M.A., M.Phil.,

Mrs. D. Logeshwari M.A.,

DEPARTMENT OF BIOCHEMISTRY

Programme Head

Mrs. D. Subhashini M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Assistant Professors

Dr. C. Latha M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Dr. L. Anna Sheba M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Dr. S. Radhika M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

Programme Head

Dr. N.S. Kiruthika M.Sc., MCA., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. T.S. Helan Mabel M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Mrs. V. Sivagamasundari MCA., M.Phil.,

Mrs. V. Thilagavathy M.Sc., M.Phil.,

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

Programme Head

Mrs. P. Dhanalakshmi M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Assistant Professors

Ms. M. Ramya Devi M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Mrs. J. Jacklin Dayana M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Mrs. S. Anitha M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Mrs. E. Praveena M.Sc., B.Ed., M.Phil.,

Mrs. R. Puspalatha M.Sc., B.Ed., M.Phil.,

Mrs. R. Anitha M.Sc., B.Ed., M.Phil.,

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Programme Head

Mrs. M. Vijaya Sumathi MBA., MBM.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. P. Kalpana MBA., M.Phil.,

Dr. V. Nagavalli MBA., M.Phil., M.Com., Ph.D.,

Mrs. R. Jayaravitha MBA.,

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

Programme Head

Dr. S. Mary Sujatha M.Com., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. T. Jeeva M.Com., M.Phil., MBA.,

Dr. PL. Alamelu M.Com., M.Phil., MBA., Ph.D.,

Mrs. S. Ushadevi M.Com., M.Phil., MBA.,

Dr. V. Premalatha M.Com., M.Phil., MBA., Ph.D.,

Dr. R. Krishnaveni M.Com., M.Phil., PGDMM., PGDHRM., Ph.D.,

Mrs. S. Shobana M.Com., M.Phil.,

Mrs. S. Jayalakshmi M.Com., M.Phil.,

Mrs. N. Sasirekha M.Com., M.Phil., MBA., B.Ed., DCA.,

Mrs. Mutyala Sridurga M.Com (A&T)., PGDCA.,

Mrs. T. Tamilarasi M.Com (CA)., M.Phil.,

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER APPLICATIONS

Programme Head

Dr. M. Grace MCA., M.E., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Dr. C.T. Ashita MCA., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Mrs. M. Anitha Devi M.Sc., M.Phil.,

Mrs. M. Preethi M.Sc., M.Phil.,

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION SYSTEM MANAGEMENT

Programme Head

Mrs. G. Vijaya Girija M.Com., M.Phil., MBA.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. P.Rajasubha M.Com., M.Com., B.Ed., MBA., M.Phil.,

Mrs. A.Revathi M.Sc.,

Dr. Archa.R.Gopan M.Com., Ph.D.,

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS

Programme Head

Dr. T. Sasikala M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. B. Deepa M.A., M.Phil.,

Dr. P. Senthilmathi M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Dr. S. Pavithra M.A., Ph.D.,

DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHOLOGY

Programme Head

Dr. Lydia Eric M.Sc., (Ch.D)., M.Sc., (Psy)., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. D. Kanimozhi M.Sc., B.Ed., PGDCP.,

Mrs. M.A. Thaarasri M.Sc., PGDLCC.,

Mrs. W. Mary Stefina Aliza M.Sc., M.Phil.,

JAPANESE LANGUAGE TEACHERS

Mrs. Kiyomi Tanaka

Ms. Aya Tsuchibuchi

PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Director of Physical Education

Dr. V. Revathi B.A., M.P.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Director of Physical Education

Ms. S. Abisha Lakshmi B.Sc., M.P.Ed.,

LIBRARY

Librarian

Dr. R.V. Lakshmi Priyaa M.Sc., M.Sc., M.Phil., PGDCA., Ph.D.,

Library Assistant

Ms. E. Divya Dharshini BA (Eng)., CLIS.,

NCC

Associate NCC Officer

Capt. Amudhavalli. K M.A. HRM., M.Phil.,

SHIFT - II

PRINCIPAL

Dr. Meera Murugesan M.Sc., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

VICE-PRINCIPAL

Dr. Kanmani Subramanian M.A., B.Ed., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

CO-ORDINATOR

Dr. J. Vimal Rosy M.Sc., MCA., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

DEPARTMENT OF CORPORATE SECRETARYSHIP

Programme Head

Mrs. M. Bhuvaneswari MCS., M.Com., M.Phil.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. S. Sivakalai M.Com., M.Phil., (On Leave)

Ms. E. Sneha M.Com..

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

Programme Head

Dr. J. Vimal Rosy M.Sc., MCA., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. P. Hemalatha MCA., M.Phil.,

Dr. C. Thavamani MCA., M.Phil., Ph.D.,

Mrs. D. Malathy MCA., M.Phil.,

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

Programme Head

Dr. A. Vinnarasi MBA., PGDHRM., MSW., Ph.D.,

Assistant Professors

Capt. Amudhavalli. K M.A. HRM., M.Phil.,

Mrs. P. Vidhya Sarathy M.A. HRM

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL WORK

Programme Head

Mrs. Dhanalakshmi Rajendran MSW., M.Phil.,

Assistant Professor

Mrs. Ann Mary Francis MSW.,

DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING AND FINANCE

Programme Head

Mrs. J. Jabamalai Priya M.Com., M.Phil.,

Assistant Professors

Mrs. G. Bhuvaneshwari M.Com., M.Phil.,

Mrs. N. Kalpana M.Com., M.Phil., (On Leave)

Mrs. S. Harini M.Com., M.Phil.,

Ms. K. Abirami M.Com..

VISITING COUNSELLOR

Mrs. D. Vasantha Kumari M.Sc Counselling Psychotherapy, PGDCP.,

NON-TEACHING STAFF

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF

Mrs. R. Gajalakshmi B.E., M.B.A.,

Ms. Y. Brindha B.Com.,

Mrs. N. Leelasuganthi

HOSTEL WARDEN

Ms. S. Abisha Lakshmi B.Sc., M.P.Ed.,

LAB ASSISTANTS

Mrs. K.Y. Ananthi B.Sc., B.Ed., M.Sc., M.A. (Biochemistry Lab)

Ms. N. Harshin Sultana BCA., (BCA Lab)

Mrs. G. Jansi Preetha B.Tech (Computer Science, Shift II - Lab)

SYSTEM ADMINISTRATOR

Mr. N. Elayaraja B.Com., HDCA.,

STAFF NURSE

Mrs. H. Geetha ANM.,

MAINTENANCE IN-CHARGE

Mrs. M. Rajeswari B.Com.,

CANTEEN INCHARGE

Mrs. K.G. Lakshmi Devi B.Com.,

ELECTRICIAN

Mr. G. Vasu

ATTENDERS

Mrs. S. Kannagi

Mrs. P. Shanthi

Mrs. S. Vanitha

Mrs. E. Usharani

Mrs. K. Poonkodi

Mrs. M. Gnanammal

Mrs. M. Shanthi

Mrs. S. Rajeswari

Mrs. R. Shanthi

Mrs. S. Shanthi

Mrs. R. Rosy

Ms. N. Pushpa

Mrs. G. Sujatha

Mrs. D. Anbu Selvi

Mrs. C. Selvi

COLLEGE DRIVER

Mr. Maria Savariraj

SECURITIES

Mr. J. Govindarajan

Mr. R. Athikesavan

Mr. D. Kalyanasundaram

Mr. S. Jaganathan

GARDENER

Mr. K. Dharmalingam

Mr. K. Srimaran

Mr. N. Elumalai

TRANSPORT MANAGER

Mr. S. Manickavasakam

CLERK

Mrs. K. Kavitha

DRIVERS

Mr. A. Karunakaran

Mr. S. Maharajan

Mr. S. Rajavelu

Mr. K. Sathyamoorthy

Mr. A. Mani

Mr. V. Santhana Krishnan

Mr. K. Nagarajan

Mr. K. Murugan

Mr. S. Bhaskaran

Mr. S. Vinoth Kumar

Mr. R. Ezhilarasan

Mr. K. Samraj

Mr. G. Rajagopal

Mr. A. Boobalan

Mr. A. Kumar

Mr. V. Gopinath

Mr. J. Rajesh

Mr. R. Murali

Mr Johin

Mr. V. Nemanandhan

Mr. M. Ramamoorthy

CONDUCTORS

Mr. P. James

Mr. G. Prakash

Mr. V. Velu

Mr. K. Rajendran

Mr. M. Nandhagopal

Mr. A. Ramesh

Mr. A. Kumar

Mr. M. Mohan

Mr. S. Parthasarathy

Mr. R. Sakratees

Mr. C. Venkatesan

Mr. Narayanasamy

Mr. Jothi

Mr. K. Palani

Mr. Sekar

Mr. Ravi

RULES AND REGULATIONS FOR STUDENTS

Classes for Shift I begins at 9 am and continue till 2.15 pm with a lunch break of half-an-hour. Shift II classes begins at 10.50 am and ends at 4.05 pm with a Lunch break of half-an-hour.

Day order system is followed and the working day is divided into 6 academic periods with one Academic Interaction hour.

Attendance is taken every hour and if a student is absent for one hour in the forenoon or afternoon sessions, she will be marked absent for that entire session.

A student must have a minimum of 75% attendance to appear for the University Examinations.

Students who wish to avail leave must submit leave application in advance duly signed by the parent/guardian to the respective class teacher. However, in case of emergency, the leave form can be submitted on the day when the student returns to the college.

Students should apply for leave only in the given prescribed form (each student will be given 5 copies of leave form per semester). Further copies of leave forms can be obtained from the office at a cost of Rs.5/- each.

When a student avails leave for illness, she should produce Medical certificate issued by a Registered Medical Practitioner along with leave form.

Students must avoid availing leave during Internal Assessment Examination.

It is obligatory on the part of each and every student to adhere to the rules and regulations of the college for maintaining good standard, discipline and decorum. They should conduct themselves properly both within and outside the college premises.

The students should not be absent for the special/coaching classes conducted for their benefit.

Strict silence should be observed during the class hours and when classes are dismissed, students should move from one class to another in an orderly manner without disturbing the other classes.

Students should update themselves with the notification put up on the notice board from time to time.

Students are expected to take proper care of the college property and help in keeping the college premises neat and clean.

Every student should try to emulate the principles of great personalities and aim to achieve success and perfection in all their endeavours. The conduct, character, behaviour and the progress in studies of each student should be satisfactory.

In case of any emergency, the student shall be permitted to leave the college campus only with the accompaniment of the parent and a gate pass duly signed by the Principal.

No communication will be entertained from anyone other than the parents' either through telephone or letter. Change of residence and mobile number of parent/guardian, if any, should be intimated to the class-in-charge/HOD.

The students should pay their semester fees within the last date for payment of the semester fees as mentioned in the college calendar. For delayed payment, a penalty of Rs.200/- will be collected.

Students are responsible of their belongings and should avoid bringing valuable articles to the college. The Management, Principal and Staff are not responsible for the loss of any belongings of the student inside the college campus.

If a student, after completion of one or two years of study, wants to get transfer certificate in the beginning of the next year even without attending the class, she has to pay full fees to the college for the remaining period of the course. A student who discontinues in the middle of the semester should pay the fees for the entire course to get the transfer certificate.

Breach of any of the above rules will lead to disciplinary action. The management seeks kind co operation of the parents/guardian in this regard to help the college to do its best for the students.

EXAMINATION

Each department conducts periodical tests for the students apart from two internal assessments and a model examination which is conducted in common for all the students each semester on university examination pattern. Attendance for all the students in all the examinations is compulsory. After the model examination, internal marks (25) are assessed based on the performance of the student in test, attendance of the student seminar taken and assignment submitted by the student. External assessment is for 75 marks except for Soft Skill Enhancement Courses. The monthly attendance secured by the students will be informed to the parent/guardian along with their performance in the Internal Assessment Test. The parent/guardian must carefully read the report and advice their wards suitably. In case of loss of report card student should avail a new report card on payment of Rs.100/-.

IDENTITY CARD

Each student will be given a college identity card at the beginning of the first year. The student must strictly wear the identity card inside the college premises failing which they will not be permitted to attend the class. In the event of loss of ID card, students can get a new ID card from the college office on payment of Rs. 200/-.

SCHOLARSHIPS

Students, who are eligible to avail State and Central Government Scholarships and Government schemes, should submit the under mentioned documents:

- a. Community Certificate (Original)
- b. Income Certificate (Original)
- c. Bank Passbook (Photocopy)
- d. Aadhar Card (Photocopy)

Apart from community based Government Scholarships, Merit based Tamilnadu Educational Trust Scholarships, Pudhumai Penn Scheme Endowment Scholarship, Jaigopal Garodia Scholarship, Seetharam Jindal Scholarship, Help the Blind Foundation scholarship for visually impaired students, District Differently Abled Scholarship, National Scholarship for persons with Disabilities are also available for the students.

PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Following sports and games are conducted in the college. Special coaching is also provided.

- ❖ Athletics (Field & Track Events) ❖ Kho-Kho
- ❖ Handball

Football

- Basket ball
- Throwball

Volleyball

PART- V

NATIONAL SERVICE SCHEME

Two units of NSS with 200 students are functioning in the college under the control of two programme officers as per the rules stipulated by the University of Madras. The overall objective of the NSS is to serve the human community.

RED RIBBON CLUB

Red Ribbon Club with 100 volunteers functions with the sole purpose of creating awareness and prevention of HIV through campaigns.

YOUTH RED CROSS

The Youth Red Cross of the college renders remarkable service to the society by organising blood donation camps, contributing to adult literacy, collecting medicines and distributing them to the needy people and assisting the sick people in hospitals.

ROTARACT

The Rotaract Club of the college is governed by the Rotary Club of Aarch City Madras (RI district 3232) and this club focuses on medical camps, blood donation camps, environmental awareness and allied service oriented programmes.

ENACTUS

The Enactus Club offers Driving, Tailoring, Central Government & State Government skill development classes like glass painting, mehandi, Tiles painting, zardozi work to the staff and students.

STUDENTS UNION

Student's Union is selected every year to mediate between the management and the students. It gives an opportunity to the students to enhance their leadership qualities. Union plays an important role in executing college activities.

MENTORING

This cell is an integral part of this institution, wherein a group of students come under the care of a staff member(mentor), who pays individual attention to each and every student with regard to academic improvement, attendance, general discipline, participation in co-curricular and extra-curricular activities. Through this programme students get an opportunity to share their personal as well as academic problems to their mentors.

COLLEGE LIBRARY

The library holds a comprehensive collection of resources catering to diverse academic and research needs. Library has a collection of 12,956 books, offering extensive reading material across various disciplines. In addition, Online E-Journals and E-Books through N-List, Print journals, Projects, Back volumes Question Banks and Dr. Daisaku Ikeda Books Furthermore, the library supports UPSC and TNPSC exam preparation through a Competitive Books.

- Library users must maintain silence inside the library
- All users should wear college ID and enter in the library
- All bags and own books must be left outside the library
- Users must take care of library materials and must not deface them by underlining, writing or drawing in them by removing any part of them, or in any other way
- ❖ Overdue fine amount Rs. 2.00 Per day & Per Book
- * "No Due" should be submitted at the time of course completion

Rules for borrowing books for students:

Members	Resources	No. of books	Duration	Renewal
Students	Books	UG = 2	10 days	2 Times
		PG = 3		

Kaneko Library webpage: https://www.sokaikedacollege.in/#/library

CAREER GUIDANCE CELL

The cell provides guidance to the students to improve their overall personality and help them to meet challenges in their life. The cell addresses the diverse socio-economic challenges faced by students. Various services are provided by the cell such as personal guidance, educational guidance and career guidance.

ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION

The Alumnae Association is named "Soka Petals". The objective of the Alumnae Association is to maintain active interest in the welfare of their Alma Mater among the members. An Email-id: sokapetals@gmail.com with a facebook account under the same id is created for communication with alumna. Alumnae Meet is conducted every year.

COLLEGE MAGAZINE

The college brings out a magazine, "ASPIRATIONS", every year. It provides a platform to show the creativity of the students and bring to limelight their latent capabilities. It also captures the year long activities of all the departments.

NOSTALGIA

NOSTALGIA is a record of experience and memories of the outgoing batch of students which is distributed to them as a compliment on their Graduation Day.

CAMPUS MAGAZINE

INNIYA IKEDA is a record of academic and para-academic activities of the college issued quarterly.

IKEDIAN JOURNAL

Ikedian Research Center of our college publishes a journal "Ikedian Journal" on the philosophy of Dr. Daisaku Ikeda to encourage the staff members and students in the research work.

CULTURAL EXCHANGE PROGRAMME

The Cultural Exchange Programme takes place every year to promote Global Amity and Global Harmony Day. It endows the students to establish a good relationship with the students of Soka University, Japan and know the Japanese culture and traditions.

ACADEMIC EXCHANGE PROGRAMME

This programme is to exchange the educational resources between Soka University, Japan and Soka Ikeda College of Arts and Science for Women. Every year, two of our students are selected to pursue short term courses of their choice at Soka University, Japan. Students from Soka University also take up courses in our college.

ED CELL

This cell helps, motivates and guides the students in acquiring entrepreneurial skills. As part of ED cell, Soka Aavin Parlour, Soka stationery, Oyster Farm (Mushroom cultivation), is done. Through Soka organic retail outlet, organic vegetables and greens are sold to the staff and students.

NATIONAL CADET CORPS

The National Cadet Corps (NCC) is the largest, youth uniformed and voluntary organization. It provides basic military training in small arms and parades. The NCC curriculum extends to community development, social service activities, spirit of adventure, and ideals of selfless service among young citizens, aiming to foster leadership qualities to serve the nation. Its motto is "UNITY & DISCIPLINE," and it is dedicated to grooming disciplined and patriotic citizens, serving as a cohesive force for the nation. Additionally, NCC motivates the younger generation to take up a career in the Armed Forces. In our institution, we have one NCC Wing: 1 (TN) Girls BN (Army Wing) with 52 NCC cadets.

NALAM CLINIC

An in-house clinic offers first aid support to both staff and students. Doctors consultation and referral service is also done.

COUNSELLING SERVICE

A Visiting Counsellor is available to offer psychological support to both staff and students.

FOUNDATION COURSE]

S.No.	Course		Semester	Course Code
1.	Tamil	I	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	100L1A
		II	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	100L2A
		III	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	200L3A
		IV	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	200L4A
2.	English	I	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	100L1Z
		II	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	100L2Z
		III	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	200L3Z
		IV	B.A., B.Com., B.Sc., BBA., BCA.	200L4Z

UNDER - GRADUATE - PREAMBLE

Part - I	Language - Tamil, Hindi, Telugu, Malayalam, Sanskrit, Arabic, French
Part - II	English
Part - III	Core & Elective
Part - IV	Naan Mudhalvan Course / Skill Enhancement Course / Foundation Course / Basic Tamil / Advanced Tamil / EVS / Value Education
Part - V	Extension Activities (NCC / NSS / YRC / RRC / Rotaract / Sports and Games)

COURSES OFFERED

UNDER - GRADUATE

Degree	Programme		
B.A	Tamil, English, Economics		
B.Sc	Biochemistry, Mathematics, Computer Science, Psychology		
B.Com	General, Information System Management, Corporate Secretaryship, Accounting & Finance		
BBA	Business Administration		
BCA	Computer Applications		

POST - GRADUATE

Degree	Programme	
M.A	Tamil, English, Human Resource Management	
M.Com	Commerce	
M.Sc	Mathematics, Computer Science	
MSW	Social Work	

FOUNDATION COURSE Semester I

S.No.	Department	Foundation Course Opted
1	Tamil	தமிழில் சிறார் இலக்கியம்
2	English	Fundamental Framework for Reading English Literature
3	Biochemistry	Basics of Biochemistry for Beginners - Scope & Applications
4	Mathematics	Bridge Mathematics
5	Computer Science - Shift I & Shift II	Fundamentals of Computers
6	BBA	Managerial Communication
7	B.Com / ISM / A & F	Professional Ethics
8	BCA	Fundamentals of Computers
9	Economics	Business Communication
10	Psychology	Careers and Ethics in Psychology
11	Corporate Secretaryship	Fundamental Concepts of Accounting and Commerce

SKILL ENHANCEMENT COURSE UG - Semester I - VI

S.No.	Department	Semester	Skill Enhancement Course
1	Tamil	I	சுற்றுலாவியலும் தமிழர் உணவியலும்
		II	அறிவியல் தமிழ்
		11	பேச்சுக்கலைத் திறன்
		III	படைப்பிலக்கியம்
		111	தொழில் முனைவுத் தமிழ்
		IV	அகராதியியல்
		VI	யோட்டித்தேர்வுகளும் தமிழும்
2	English		English for Communication
		I	Basic Tamil
			Advance Tamil
			Public Speaking
		II	Digital Literacy and Concepts
			Basic Tamil
			Advance Tamil
			Entrepreneurial Skill
		III	Interview Skills
		IV	English for Careers
		VI	Professional Competency Skill- English for Competitive Examinations
3	Biochemistry	I	Health and Nutrition
			Life Style Diseases
		II	Medical Laboratory Technology
		111	First Aid
		III	Tissue Culture
		IV	Microbial Techniques

S.No.	Department	Semester	Skill Enhancement Course
4	Mathematics	I	Financial Mathematics
		II	Basic data analysis using Excel
			Computational Mathematics
		III	Entrepreneurial based Course
		111	Statistics with R Programming
		IV	Introduction to Data Science
			Data Analysis Using SPSS
		V	NA
		VI	Mathematics for competitive examinations & General studies
5	Computer Science Shift I & Shift II	I	Office Automation
		II	Quantitative Aptitude Problem Solving Techniques
		III	Web Page Design Practical Desktop Publishing Practical
		IV	Emotional Intelligence
		VI	Advanced Excel Practical
6 BBA	BBA	I	Basics of Event Management
			Managerial Skill Development
		II	Business Etiquette and Corporate Grooming
		Ш	Computer Applications in Business
		111	Entrepreneurial Skill New Venture Management
		IV	Tally
		V	Intellectual Property Rights
		VI	Professional Competency Enhancement - Quantitative Aptitude

S.No.	Department	Semester	Skill Enhancement Course
7	B.Com / ISM /	I	MS Office for Commerce
	A & F		Accounting Using Excel
		II	Retail Management
			Basics of Entrepreneurship
		III	Website Designing
		IV	Cash Accounting and Operating Cycle
		V	Fin Tech
		VI	General awareness for competitive Examination
8	BCA	I	Office Automation
		II	Office Automation Practical
			Quantitative Aptitude
		III	Web Page Design Practical
		111	Desktop Publishing Practical
		IV	Emotional Intelligence
		V	Technical Writing
9	Economics	I	Demography
		TT	Economics for Investors
		II	Computer Application in Economics
			Entrepreneurial Economics
		III	Event Management
		IV	Basic Accountancy
		1 V	Modern Banking and Insurance

S.No.	Department	Semester	Skill Enhancement Course
10	Psychology	I	Basics of health care management
			Marriage and family life education
		II	Psychological First Aid
		III	Psychological Skills for Entrepreneurship Development
			Relaxation Techniques
			Psychological Therapy Techniques
		IV	Personality Development
11	Corporate Secretaryship	I	Basics Personal Finance & Investment Management
		II	Everyday Banking
			Time Management
		III	Business Building Skills
			Tally Accounting Software
			GST filing of Returns
		IV	Professional Skills for Corporate World
		VI	Training for Competitive Examinations

SKILL ENHANCEMENT COURSE FOR PG DEGREE

S.No.	Department	Semester	Skill Enhancement Course
1	M.Com	II	Advertising and Media Management
		III	Stock Market Operations
		IV	Consumer Behaviour
2	M.A Tamil	II	மொழிபெயர்ப்பு இலக்கியம்
		III	மின் நூலாக்கமும் மின் கல்வியும்
		IV	தமிழியல் : ஆய்வு வரலாறும் நெறிமுறைகளும்
3	M.A English	II	Technical Writing
		III	Entrepreneurship Development
		IV	English Literature for Competitive Exams
4	M.Sc Mathematics	II	Computational Mathematics using SageMath
		III	Term Paper and Seminar Presentation
		IV	Professional Competency Skill
5	M.Sc	II	Fundamentals of Human Rights
	Computer Science	III	Cyber Security
	Science	IV	Documentation and Interview Skills for Software Engineers
6	M.A HRM	II	Entrepreneurial Development
		III	Computer Languages for Management
		IV	Business Ethics & Corporate Social Responsibility
7	MSW	I	Life Skills for Social Work
		II	Skills for Competitive Examination
		III	Employability Skills for Social Workers

DEPARTMENT ASSOCIATIONS

DEPARTMENT	ASSOCIATIONS
TAMIL	SOKA TAMIL PERAVAI
ENGLISH	SOKA ENGLISH ASSOCIATION (SEA)
BIOCHEMISTRY	BIOBLOSSOM
COMPUTER SCIENCE	BLOG
MATHEMATICS	RAMANUJAN MATHEMATICS ASSOCIATION
BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION	SIBA
COMMERCE	PEP (PRODUCERS OF EXECUTIVE PERSONNEL)
COMPUTER APPLICATIONS	WEB-IN
INFORMATION SYSTEM MANAGEMENT	IKON
HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT	TEAMM
SOCIAL WORK	ANSWER
CORPORATE SECRETARYSHIP	COSA
ECONOMICS	ECONOBLE
COMPUTER SCIENCE (SHIFT II)	WINDOS
PSYCHOLOGY	YIN YANG
ACCOUNTING & FINANCE	THE ACHIEVER'S FORUM

Department Wise Course and Course Code

UG COURSES

BA TAMIL (AT2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Allied/Elective Courses	Course Code
I	தமிழியல் கல்வி ஆதார வளங்கள்	இக்கால இலக்கியம்	114C1A	செம்மொழித் தமிழ்	114E1A
	ஆங்கிலம் - I	தமிழக வரலாறும் பண்பாடும்	114C1B	றயழ்	
II	மொழியியல் அறிமுகம்	அற இலக்கியம்	114C2A	தமிழரின் மேலாண்மை	114E2A
	ஆங்கிலம் - II	தமிழிலக்கிய வரலாறு	114C2B	சிந்தனைகள்	114227
III	தமிழ் கற்பித்தல்	காப்பியங்கள்	214C3A	சித்தா் இலக்கியமும்	
111	ஆங்கீலம் - III	இலக்கணம் – 1 பாயிரமும் எழுத்தும் (நன்னூல்)	214C3B	தல்கையமும் சித்த மருத்துவமும்	214E3A
IV	தமிழகக் கலைகள்	பக்தி இலக்கியம்	214C4A	ஊடகமும் தமிழும்	214E4A
	ஆங்கிலம் - IV	இலக்கணம் 2 – நன்னூல் சொல்	214C4B		
		சிற்றிலக்கியங்கள்	314C5A		
V		இலக்கணம் – 3 பொருள்	314C5B	நாடகவியலும் திரைக்கலையும்	314E5A
V		நாட்டுப்புறவியல்	314C5C	சமூகநீதி	
		சங்க இலக்கியம் – 1 அகம்	314C5D	இயக்கங்களும் இலக்கியங்களும்	314E5B
		சங்க இலக்கியம் – 2 புறம்	314C6A	மொழி பெயர்ப்பியல்	314E6A
VI		இலக்கணம் – 4 யாப்பும் அணியும்	314C6B	கணினித்தமிழ்	314E6B
		இலக்கியத் திறனாய்வு	314C6C	ுணானாற்ற <u>ொ</u> ரி	314E0B

B.A ENGLISH (AG2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
T	Language - I	Introduction to English Literature	105C1A	Social History	105514
I	General English - I	Indian Writing in English	105C1B	of England	105E1A
II	Language - II	British Literature - I	105C2A	Social History	105524
	General English - II	American Literature	105C2B	of England-II	105E2A
111	Language - III	British Literature - II	205C3A	History of	205524
III	General English - III	Children's Literature	205C3B	English Literature-I	205E3A
IV	Language - IV	World Classics in Translation	205C4A	History of English Literature-II	205E4A
1 V	General English - IV	Language and Linguistics	205C4B		
		Women's Writing	305C5A	т.,	305E5A
		Introduction to Folk Literature	305C5B	Literary Forms	
V		Indian Writing in Translation	305C5C		
		Project	305C5D	Myth and	305E5D
		Summer Internship/ Industrial Training	305V6B	Literature	303230
		Literary Criticism	305C6A	English Language Teaching	305E6A
VI		New Literatures in English	305C6B	Journalism and Mass	305E6D
		Shakespeare	305C6C	Communication	

B.Sc BIOCHEMISTRY (SB)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
	Tamil - I	Nutritional Biochemistry	122C1A	Chemistry - I	122E1A
I	English - I	Nutritional Biochemistry Practical	122C11	Chemistry Practical - I	122E11
	Tamil - II	Cell Biology	122C2A	Chemistry - II	122E2A
II	English - II	Cell Biology Practical - II	122C21	Chemistry Practical - II	122E21
	Tamil - III	Biomolecules	222C3A		
III	English - III	Biomolecules Practical - III	222C31	Zoology - I	
	Tamil - IV	Biochemical Techniques	222C4A	Zoology - II Zoology Practical I & II	
IV	English - IV	Biochemical Techniques practical - IV	222C41		
		Enzymes	322C5A	Immunology	
		Intermediary metabolism	322C5B		322E5A
V		Clinical biochemistry	322C5C		
		Clinical biochemistry	322C51	Research methodology	322E5C
		practical	322031	Internship / Industrial training	
		Molecular biology	322C6A	Biotechnology	322E6A
VI		Human physiology	322C6B	Plant biochemistry and plant therapeutics	322E6D
				Project	322C61

B.Sc COMPUTER SCIENCE (SE2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Python Programming	125C1A	Mathematics - I	125E1A
1	English - I	Python Programming Practical	125C11	Wathematics - 1	123E1A
П	Tamil - II	Introduction to Computer Architecture and Microprocessor	125C2A	Mathamatica II	125E2A
11	English - II	Introduction to Computer Architecture and Microprocessor Practical	125C21	Mathematics - II	123E2A
III	Tamil - III	Java Programming	225C3A	Ct. ti. ti. I	22552D
III	English - III	Java Programming Practical	225C31	Statistics - I	225E3B
	Tamil - IV	Data Structures and Algorithms	225C4A		225E4B
IV	English - IV	Data Structures and Algorithms Practical	225C41	Statistics - II	
		Operating System	325C5A		
V		Relational Database Management System	325C5B	Computer Networks	325E5A
		Operating System Practical	325C51	Software	
		Relational Database Management System Practical	325C52	Engineering	325E5D
		Programming in ASP.NET	325C6A	Introduction to	325E6B
VI		Programming in ASP.NET Practical	325C61	Data Science	
		Project with Viva Voce	325C62	Cloud Computing	325E6D

B.Sc MATHEMATICS (SM2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Algebra & Trigonometry	134C1A	Numerical Methods with	
	English - I	Differential Calculus	134C1B	Applications	134E1B
II	Tamil - II	Analytical Geometry	134C2A	Calculus of finite	134E2B
11	English - II	Integral Calculus	134C2B	differences	
	Tamil - III	Vector Calculus & Applications	234C3A	Mathematical Statistics	
III	English - III	Differential Equations & Applications	234C3B	Theory & Practical	234E3A
	Tamil - IV	Resource Management Techniques	234C4A	Transform	234E4A
IV	English - IV	Elements of Mathematical Analysis	234C4B	Techniques	
		Abstract Algebra	334C5A	Discrete	334E5D
\mathbf{V}		Real Analysis	334C5B	Mathematics	334E3D
		Mathematical Modelling	334C5C	Optimization Techniques	334E5A
		Linear Algebra	334C6A	Fuzzy Sets	
VI		Complex Analysis	334C6B	and Applications	334E6B
VI		Mechanics	334C6C	Graph Theory and its Applications	334E6C

BBA BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION (BB1)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Principles of Management	150C1A	Managerial	150E1A
1	English - I	Accounting for Managers - I	150C1B	Economics	IJOLIA
II	Tamil - II	Marketing Management	150C2A	International	150E2A
11	English - II	Accounting for Managers - II	150C2B	Business	150E2A
III	Tamil - III	Organizational Behaviour	250C3A	Business	250024
111	English - III	Financial Management	250C3B	Statistics	250E3A
IV	Tamil - IV	Business Environment	250C4A	Operations	250E4A
	English - IV	Business Regulatory Framework	250C4B	Research	
		Human Resource Management	350C5A	Digital	250051
V		Research Methodology	350C5B	Marketing	350E5A
		Business Taxation	350C5C	Management	
		Project with Viva-Voce	350C5D	Information System	350E5D
		Entrepreneurship Development	350C6A	Consumer	350E6A
VI		Services Marketing	350C6B	Behaviour	SSUEOA
		Production and Materials Management	350C6C	E-Business	350E6F

B.Com COMMERCE (CC2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Financial Accounting - I	146C1A	Business	146E1A
,	English - I	Principles of Management	146C1B	Communication	TIODITI
II	Tamil - II	Financial Accounting - II	146C2A	Insurance and Risk	146E2B
	English - II	Business Law	146C2B	Management	
III	Tamil - III	Corporate Accounting - I	246C3A	E-Commerce	246E3C
	English - III	Company Law	246C3B		
IV	Tamil - IV	Corporate Accounting - II	246C4A	Consumerism and	246E4B
11	English - IV	Principles of Marketing	246C4B	Consumer Protection	
		Cost Accounting - I	346C5A	Financial Management	346E5A
		Banking Law and Practice	346C5B		
V		Income Tax Law and Practice - I	346C5C	Office Management and Secretarial	346E5D
		Auditing and Corporate Governance	346C5D	Practice	
VI		Cost Accounting - II	346C6A	Entrepreneurial Development / Computer Application in Business	346E6A / 346E6B
V I		Management Accounting	346C6B	Logistics and Supply Chain	346E6C /
		Income Tax Law and Practice - II	346C6C	Management / Basics of MS Excel	346E6C / 346E6D

BCA COMPUTER APPLICATIONS (SZ2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
Ţ	Tamil - I	Python Programming	120C1A	Q	
I	English - I	Python Programming Practical	120C11	Statistics - I	120E1B
	Tamil - II	Object Oriented Programming using C++	120C2A		
II	English - II	Object Oriented Programming using C++ Practical	120C21	Statistics - II	120E2B
	Tamil - III	Data Structures	220C3A	Cost and	220E3C
III	English - III	Data Structures Practical	220C31	Management Accounting - I	
IV	Tamil - IV	Java Programming	220C4A	Cost and Management	220E4C
1 4	English - IV	Java Programming Practical	220C41	Accounting - II	
		Operating System	320C5A	Software	
		Relational Database Management System	320C5B	Engineering	320E5B
V		Web Technology	320C5C	Introduction to	
		Web Technology Practical	320C51	Date Science	320E5F
		R-Programming	320C6A		
		R-Programming Practical	320C61	Data Mining and Warehousing	320E6B
VI		Computer Networks	320C6B	<i>5</i>	
		Mini Project	320V6A	Internet of Things and its Applications	320E6D

B.Com INFORMATION SYSTEM MANAGEMENT (BS2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
т	Tamil - I	Financial Accounting - I	151C1A	Programming	151E1A/
I	English - I	Principles of Management	151C1B	in C and Lab	151E11
II	Tamil - II	Financial Accounting - II	151C2A	Programming in C++	151E2B/ 151E22
	English - II	Business Law	151C2B	and Lab	131622
III	Tamil - III	Corporate Accounting - I	251C3A	E-Commerce	251024
111	English - III	Company Law	251C3B	E-Commerce	251E3A
137	Tamil - IV	Corporate Accounting - II	251C4A	Management Information System	251E4A
IV	English - IV	Principles of Marketing	251C4B		
		Cost Accounting I	351C5A	Research Methodology	351E5B
		Banking Law and Practice	351C5B		
V		Income Tax Law and Practice I	351C5C	Cryptography & Network	351E5C
		Auditing and Corporate Governance	351C5D	Security	
		Cost Accounting II	351C6A	Entrepreneurial Development	351E6A
VI		Management Accounting	351C6B	R Language	351E61
		Income Tax Law and Practice II	351C6C	1. Danguage	331601

B.A ECONOMICS (AE1)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Micro Economics - I	104C1A	Fundamentals of	
	English - I	Statistics for Economics - I	104C1B	Management	104E1A
II	Tamil - II	Micro Economics - II	104C2A	History of Economic	104E2A
"	English - II	Statistics for Economics - II	104C2B	Thought	1012211
111	Tamil - III	Monetary Economy - I	204C3A	Principles of	204524
III	English - III	Mathematics for Economics	204C3B	Marketing	204E3A
IV	Tamil - IV	Development Economics	204C4A	Research Methods in	204E4A
1	English - IV	Indian Economy	204C4B	Economics	
		Macro Economics - I	304C5A		
		Fiscal Economics	304C5B	Managerial Economics	304E5B
V		Industrial Economics	304C5C	Economics	
		Environmental Economics	304C5D	Tamil Nadu Economy	304E5C
		Macro Economics-II	304C6A	Urban Economics	304E6A
VI		International Economics	304C6B	Basic	
		Agricultural Economics	304C6C	Econometrics	304E6D

B.Sc PSYCHOLOGY (ST)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Allied/Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Language - I	Introduction to Psychology - I	140C1A	Building Psychological	140E1A
I	Communicative English - I	Biological Psychology	140C1B	Capital	140E1A
II	Language - II	Introduction to Psychology - II	140C2A	Cross Cultural	140E2A
11	Communicative English - II	Psychology of Childhood	140C2B	Psychology	140E2A
III	Language - III	Psychology of adolescent and early adulthood	240C3A	Statistics for behavioural	240E3A
	English - III	Social Psychology - I	240C3B	science	
IV	Language - IV	Psychology of middle age and old age	240C4A	Introduction to research methodology	240E4A
	English - IV	Social psychology - II	240C4B		
		Psychopathology-I	340C5A	Counselling	
		Cognitive Psychology	340C5B	Psychology	340E5A
V		Assessments in Psychology (Practical)	340C5C	Project with Viva Voce	340E5B
		Organisational Psychology	340C5D		
		Psychopathology-II	340C6A	Sports and	340E6A
VI		Educational Psychology	340C6B	Exercise Psychology	
		Health Psychology	340C6C	Environmental Psychology	340E6B

PG COURSES

M.Com COMMERCE - (KD1)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective / Extra Disciplinary	Course Code
I	Business Finance	413C1A	Securities Analysis & Portfolio Management	413E1A
	Digital Marketing	413C1B	T -1T	412E1C
	Banking & Insurance	413C1C	Labour Laws	413E1C
	Strategic Cost Management	413C2A	Business Ethics & Corporate Sustainability	413E2A
II	Corporate Accounting	413C2B	Logistics & Supply chain	413E2D
	Setting up of Business Entities	413C2C	Management Management	413L2D
	Tax Planning and Management	513C3A		
111	Research Methodology	513C3B	Strategic	512524
III	Advanced Cost and Management Accounting	513C3C	Management	513E3A
	Computer Applications in Business	513C3D		
	Corporate and Economic Laws	513C4A		
IV	Human Resource Analytics	513C4B	Organisational Behaviour	513E4A
	Project with Viva	513C4C		

M.A TAMIL (HT2)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
	இக்கால இலக்கியம் – 1	409C1A	0	
I	அற இலக்கியம்	409C1B	அயலகத் தமிழ் இலக்கியம்	409E1A
	தொல்காப்பியம் பொருளதிகாரம் – 1	409C1C	நாட்டார் வழக்காற்றியல்	409E1B
	இக்கால இலக்கியம் – 2	409C2A	வொது	409E2A
	பக்தி இலக்கியம்	409C2B	மொழியியல்	409E2A
II	தொல்காப்பியம் பொருளதிகாரம் – 2	409C2C	இலக்கியத் திறனாய்வும்	409E2B
	மொழிபெயர்ப்பு இலக்கியம்	409S2A	கொள்கைகளும்	
	சங்க இலக்கியம் – 1	509C3A	பெரியாரியல்	509E3A
	காப்பிய இலக்கியம்	509C3B	ominamina oo	
III	தொல்காப்பியம் எழுத்ததிகாரம்	509C3C	மின் நூலாக்கமும்	509S3A
	சிற்றிலக்கியம்	509C3D	மின் கல்வியும்	
IV	சங்க இலக்கியம் – 2	509C4A	ஊடகக் கலைத்திறன்	509E4A
	தொல்காப்பியம் சொல்லதிகாரம்	509C4B	தமிழியல் ஆய்வு வரலாறும்	509S4A
	திட்டக்கட்டுரை -	509C4C	நெறிமுறைகளும்	

M.A ENGLISH - (HBB)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
	Poetry	402C1A	Science Fiction, Fantasy and Detective Literature	402EIA
I	Drama	402C1B	Approaches and Methods in English	402EIB
	Fiction	402CIC	Language Teaching	
	Indian Writing in English	402C2A	Gender Studies through Literature	402E2A
II	American Literature	402C2B	Literature and	402E2B
	Shakespeare Studies	402C2C	Film	
	Post-Colonial Literature	502C3A		
	Contemporary Literary Criticism	502C3B		502E3B
III	Language and Linguistics	502C3C	Travel Writing	
	Writings of the Marginalized	502C3D		
IV	Comparative Literature and Classics in Translation Studies	502C4A		
	A Glimpse of Nobel Laureates	502C4B	Theatre Art	502E4A
	Project and Research Methodology	502C4C		

M.Sc MATHEMATICS (MP2)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
	Algebra - I	428C1A	Crark Thoory	428E1D
I	Real Analysis - I	428C1B	Graph Theory	
	Ordinary Differential Equations	428C1C	Fuzzy sets & their Applications	428E1F
	Algebra - II	428C2A	Duckshility Theory	428E2B
11	Real Analysis - II	428C2B	Probability Theory	
II	Partial Differential Equations	428C2C	Numerical Methods with C++ Practicals	428E2F
	Complex Analysis	528C3A		528E3C
	Mechanics	528C3B	Operation	
111	Topology	528C3C	Research	
	Statistical Methods	528C3D		
IV	Differential Geometry	528C4A		
	Functional Analysis	528C4B	Mathematical Programming	528E4C
	Project with viva voce	528C4Q		

SHIFT - II

B.Com CORPORATE SECRETARYSHIP (AY2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Financial Accounting - I	118C1A	Business	118E1A
	English - I	Principles of Management	118C1B	Communication	
II	Tamil - II	Financial Accounting - II	118C2A	Office Management	118E2A
11	English - II	Business Law	118C2B	and Secretarial Practice	
III	Tamil - III	Corporate Accounting - I	218C3A	Financial	218E3B
***	English - III	Company Law	218C3B	Management	
IV	Tamil - IV	Corporate Accounting - II	218C4A	GST and	218E4C
	English - IV	Principles of Marketing	218C4B	Customs Law	
		Cost Accounting	318C5A	T 1 (11	210044
		Banking Law & Practice	318C5B	Industrial laws	318E4A
V		Income Tax Law and Practice - I	318C5C	Human	
		Auditing and Corporate Governance	318C5D	Resource Management	318E5C
VI		Management Accounting	318C6A	Entrepreneurial	318E6A
		Income Tax Law and Practice - II	318C6B	Development	318E6A
		Institutional Training	318C6C	Securities law & Regulation of Financial Markets	318E6D

B.Sc COMPUTER SCIENCE (SE2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
I	Tamil - I	Python Programming	125C1A	Mathematics - I	125E1A
1	English - I	Python Programming Practical	125C11		123E1A
II	Tamil - II	Introduction to Computer Architecture and Microprocessor	125C2A	Mathematics - II	
п	English - II	Introduction to Computer Architecture and Microprocessor Practical	125C21	Mathematics - 11	125E2A
	Tamil - III	Java Programming	225C3A	G: .: T	227525
III	English - III	Java Programming Practical	225C31	Statistics - I	225E3B
	Tamil - IV	Data Structures and Algorithms	225C4A	a	225E4B
IV	English - IV	Data Structures and Algorithms Practical	225C41	Statistics - II	
		Operating System	325C5A		
V		Relational Database Management System	325C5B	Computer Networks	325E5A
v		Operating System Practical	325C51	Software	
		Relational Database Management System Practical	325C52	Engineering	325E5D
VI		Programming in ASP.NET	325C6A	Introduction to	325E6B
		Programming in ASP.NET Practical	325C61	Data Science	323E0D
		Project with Viva Voce	325C62	Cloud Computing	325E6D

B.Com ACCOUNTING AND FINANCE (CA2)

Semester	Foundation Courses	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
	Tamil - I	Financial Accounting - I	144C1A	Business	144E1A
I	English - I	Principles of Management	144C1B	Communication	
II	Tamil - II	Financial Accounting - II	144C2A	Working Capital	144E2B
	English - II	Business Law	144C2B	Management	
III	Tamil - III	Corporate Accounting - I	244C3A	Financial	244E3C
	English - III	Company Law	244C3B	Derivatives	
IV	Tamil - IV	Corporate Accounting - II	244C4A	Financial	244E4A
1 V	English - IV	Principles of Marketing	244C4B	Services	
		Cost Accounting - I	344C5A	Financial	344E5A
		Banking Law and Practice	344C5B	Management	
V		Income Tax Law and Practice I	344C5C		
		Auditing and Corporate Governance	344C5D	Human Resource Management	344E5C
VI		Cost Accounting - II	344C6A	Indian Accounting	244564
		Management Accounting	344C6B	Standards	344E6A
		Income Tax Law and Practice II	344C6C	Financial Reporting	344E6C

M.A HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT - (HR2)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code
	Management Principles	433C1A	Labour Legislation - I	433E1A
I	Organizational Behavior	433C1B		433E1B
	Human Resource Management	433C1C	Managerial Economics	
	Learning & Development	433C2A	Labour Legislation - II	433E2A
II	Employee Relations & Welfare	433C2B	Accounting For	433E2B
	Organization Change & Organizational Development	433C2C	Managers	
	Compensation Management	533C3A		
III	Performance Management	533C3B	Work Place Counseling	533E3A
	Research Methodology	533C3C	_	
	HR Analytics	533C3D		
IV	Strategic Human Resource Management	533C4A	D . D !!	
	International Human Resource Management	533C4B	Business Policy and Strategic Management	533E4A
	Project and Viva Voce	533C4C		

M.Sc COMPUTER SCIENCE - (CS2)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code	
	Advanced Data Structures and Algorithms	436C1A	Cloud Computing	436E1A	
I	Advanced Python Programming	436C1B	Computing		
1	Advanced Data Structures and Algorithms Practical	436C11	Principles of	436E1D	
	Advanced Python Programming Practical	436C12	Compiler Design	430L1D	
	Data Mining and Warehousing	436C2A	Artificial	42.CE2.A	
	Web Technology and Advanced Java	436C2B	Intelligence	436E2A	
II	Data Mining and Warehousing Practical	436C21	Agile Software	436E2E	
	Web Technology and Advanced Java Practical	436C22	Engineering	430E2E	
	Data Science and Analytics	536C3A			
	Machine Learning	536C3B			
	Theory of Computation	536C3C			
III	Data Science and Analytics Practical	536C31	Cryptography	536E3B	
	Machine Learning Practical	536C32			
	Internship Industrial Activity	536S3B			
	Digital Image Processing	536C4A			
IV	Project With Viva - Voce	536C4B	Block Chain Technology	536E4B	
	Extension Activity	536V4A	. recimiology		

MSW - MASTER OF SOCIAL WORK - (HW2)

Semester	Core Courses	Course Code	Elective Courses	Course Code	
	Social Work Profession	432C1A			
I	Social Case Work	432C1B	Sociological and Psychological	432E1A	
1	Social Group Work	432C1C	Foundation for Social Work	1022111	
	Field Work - I	432C1D			
	Community Organization and Social Action	432C2A			
II	Social Work Research and Statistics	432C2B	Green Social Work	432E2B	
II .	Social welfare Administration, Social Policies and Social Legislation	432C2C	Green social work	192328	
	Field Work - II	432C2D			
	Medical Social Work	532C3C	Disaster Management/ Corporate Social Responsibility	532E3A/ 532E3B	
III	Mental Health and Psychiatric Disorders	532C3F	Counselling for Social Work/	532E3C/ 532E3D	
	Field Work - III	532C3I	Public Health in India	332E3D	
	Psychiatric Social Work	532C4C			
	Clinical Social Work	532C4F			
IV	Theraputic Intervention in Social Work	532C4I	Block Placement	532S4A	
	Field Work - IV	532C4L			
	Research Project	532C4M			

	June - 2025				
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
1	SUN				
2	MON				
3	TUE				
4	WED				
5	THU				
6	FRI				
7	SAT	BAKRID			
8	SUN				
9	MON				
10	TUE				
11	WED				
12	THU				
13	FRI				
14	SAT				
15	SUN				
16	MON	College reopens for II and III Year students	I	1	
17	TUE		11	2	
18	WED		III	3	
19	THU		IV	4	
20	FRI		V	5	
21	SAT		-	-	
22	SUN		-	-	
23	MON		VI	6	
24	TUE		I	7	
25	WED	Deeksharambh - 2025	ll II	8	
26	THU		III	9	
27	FRI	Last day for fee payment without penalty	IV	10	
28	SAT		-	-	
29	SUN		-	-	
30	MON	College opens for Ist Year	V	11	
		No. of working days - 11			

Date	Day			
	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days
1	TUE		VI	1
2	WED			2
3	THU			3
4	FRI		III	4
5	SAT		-	-
6	SUN	MUHARRAM	-	-
7	MON		IV	5
8	TUE		V	6
9	WED		VI	7
10	THU		1	8
11	FRI		II	9
12	SAT		-	-
13	SUN		-	-
14	MON		III	10
15	TUE		IV	11
16	WED		V	12
17	THU		VI	13
18	FRI		1	14
19	SAT		-	-
20	SUN		-	ı
21	MON			15
22	TUE		III	16
23	WED		IV	17
24	THU		V	18
25	FRI		VI	19
26	SAT		-	-
27	SUN		-	-
28	MON		I	20
29	TUE		II	21
30	WED		III	22
31	THU	Last date for fee payment with penalty	IV	23
		No. of working days - 23		

	August - 2025				
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
1	FRI		V	1	
2	SAT		-	-	
3	SUN		-	-	
4	MON		VI	2	
5	TUE		I	3	
6	WED		II	4	
7	THU		III	5	
8	FRI		IV	6	
9	SAT		-	-	
10	SUN		-	-	
11	MON		V	7	
12	TUE		VI	8	
13	WED		I	9	
14	THU		II	10	
15	FRI	INDEPENDENCE DAY	-	-	
16	SAT	KRISHNA JAYANTHI	-	-	
17	SUN		-	-	
18	MON	I Internal Examination	III	11	
19	TUE		IV	12	
20	WED		V	13	
21	THU		VI	14	
22	FRI		1	15	
23	SAT		-	-	
24	SUN		-	-	
25	MON		II	16	
26	TUE		III	17	
27	WED	VINAYAKAR CHATHURTHI	-	-	
28	THU		IV	18	
29	FRI		V	19	
30	SAT		-	-	
31	SUN		-	-	
		No. of working days - 19			

	September - 2025				
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
1	MON		VI	1	
2	TUE		I	2	
3	WED		ll ll	3	
4	THU		III	4	
5	FRI	MILAD-UN-NABI / ONAM	-	-	
6	SAT		-	-	
7	SUN		-	-	
8	MON		IV	5	
9	TUE		V	6	
10	WED		VI	7	
11	THU		I	8	
12	FRI		II	9	
13	SAT		-	-	
14	SUN		-	-	
15	MON		III	10	
16	TUE		IV	11	
17	WED		V	12	
18	THU		VI	13	
19	FRI		1	14	
20	SAT		-	-	
21	SUN		-	-	
22	MON	II Internal Examination	II	15	
23	TUE		III	16	
24	WED		IV	17	
25	THU		V	18	
26	FRI		V1	19	
27	SAT		-	-	
28	SUN		-	-	
29	MON		I	20	
30	TUE		II	21	
		No. of working days - 21			

	October - 2025				
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
1	WED	AYUDHA POOJA	-	-	
2	THU	VIJAYADASAMI / GANDHI JAYANTHI	-	-	
3	FRI		-	-	
4	SAT		-	-	
5	SUN		-	-	
6	MON		III	1	
7	TUE		IV	2	
8	WED		V	3	
9	THU		VI	4	
10	FRI		I	5	
11	SAT		-	-	
12	SUN		-	-	
13	MON		II	6	
14	TUE		III	7	
15	WED		IV	8	
16	THU		V	9	
17	FRI		V1	10	
18	SAT		-	-	
19	SUN		-	-	
20	MON	DEEPAVALI	-	-	
21	TUE		-	-	
22	WED	Model Examination	I	11	
23	THU		II	12	
24	FRI		III	13	
25	SAT		-	-	
26	SUN		-	-	
27	MON		IV	14	
28	TUE		V	15	
29	WED		VI	16	
30	THU		-	-	
31	FRI		-	-	
		No. of working days - 16		75	

	November - 2025			
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days
1	SAT			
2	SUN			
3	MON			
4	TUE			
5	WED			
6	THU			
7	FRI			
8	SAT			
9	SUN			
10	MON			
11	TUE			
12	WED			
13	THU			
14	FRI			
15	SAT			
16	SUN			
17	MON			
18	TUE			
19	WED			
20	THU			
21	FRI			
22	SAT			
23	SUN			
24	MON			
25	TUE			
26	WED			
27	THU			
28	FRI			
29	SAT			
30	SUN			
				70

Days Day Events Day Order Days		December - 2025				
TUE	Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
3	1	MON				
4 THU Even Semester Begins I 1 5 FRI II 2 6 SAT III 3 7 SUN - - 8 MON IV 4 9 TUE V 5 10 WED VI 6 11 THU I 7 12 FRI II 8 13 SAT - - 14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV	2	TUE				
5 FRI II 2 6 SAT III 3 7 SUN - - 8 MON IV 4 9 TUE V 5 10 WED VI 6 11 THU I 7 12 FRI II 8 13 SAT - - 14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 15 14 15 14 15 14 15 14 15 14 15 14 15 14 14 14<	3	WED				
6 SAT III 3 7 SUN 8 MON IV 4 9 TUE V 5 10 WED VI 6 11 THU I 7 12 FRI II 8 13 SAT 14 SUN 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - 27 SAT - - 28 SUN - -	4	THU	Even Semester Begins	I	1	
7 SUN -	5	FRI		II	2	
8 MON IV 4 9 TUE V 5 10 WED VI 6 11 THU I 7 12 FRI II 8 13 SAT - - 14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 15 15 15 15 15 16 16 16 17 16 16 16 17 17 16 16 17 16 17 17 16 17 17 17 17 17 16 17 17 17 <	6	SAT		III	3	
9 TUE	7	SUN		-	-	
10 WED	8	MON		IV	4	
11 THU I 7 12 FRI II 8 13 SAT - - 14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	9	TUE		V	5	
12 FRI II 8 13 SAT - - 14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	10	WED		VI	6	
13 SAT - - 14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	11	THU		I	7	
14 SUN - - 15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	12	FRI		II	8	
15 MON III 9 16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	13	SAT		-	-	
16 TUE IV 10 17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	14	SUN		-	-	
17 WED Last date for fee payment without penalty V 11 18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	15	MON		III	9	
18 THU VI 12 19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	16	TUE		IV	10	
19 FRI I 13 20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	17	WED	Last date for fee payment without penalty	V	11	
20 SAT II 14 21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	18	THU		VI	12	
21 SUN - - 22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	19	FRI		1	13	
22 MON III 15 23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	20	SAT		l II	14	
23 TUE IV 16 24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	21	SUN		-	-	
24 WED V 17 25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - - 27 SAT - - - 28 SUN - - -	22	MON		III	15	
25 THU CHRISTMAS - - 26 FRI - - 27 SAT - - 28 SUN - -	23	TUE		IV	16	
26 FRI - - 27 SAT - - 28 SUN - -	24	WED		V	17	
27 SAT - - 28 SUN - -	25	THU	CHRISTMAS	-	-	
28 SUN	26	FRI		-	-	
	27	SAT		-	-	
I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I	28	SUN		-	-	
29 MON	29	MON		-	-	
30 TUE	30			-	-	
31 WED	31			-	-	
No. of working days - 17			No. of working days - 17			

The first step to deepening friendship is to deepen one's own consideration for others - Dr. Daisaku Ikeda 77

	January - 2026				
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
1	THU	NEW YEAR	-	-	
2	FRI	Dr.IKEDA'S BIRTHDAY-GLOBAL HARMONY DAY	VI	1	
3	SAT		I	2	
4	SUN		-	-	
5	MON		II	3	
6	TUE		III	4	
7	WED		IV	5	
8	THU	Last date for fee payment with penalty	V	6	
9	FRI		VI	7	
10	SAT		I	8	
11	SUN		-	-	
12	MON		II	9	
13	TUE	BHOGI	-	-	
14	WED	PONGAL	-	-	
15	THU	THIRUVALLUVAR DAY	-	-	
16	FRI	UZHAVAR THIRUNAL	-	-	
17	SAT		-	-	
18	SUN		-	-	
19	MON		III	10	
20	TUE		IV	11	
21	WED		V	12	
22	THU		VI	13	
23	FRI		1	14	
24	SAT		l II	15	
25	SUN		-	-	
26	MON	REPUBLIC DAY	-	-	
27	TUE	I Internal Examination	III	16	
28	WED		IV	17	
29	THU		V	18	
30	FRI		VI	19	
31	SAT		I	20	
		No. of working days - 20			

	February - 2026				
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days	
1	SUN		-	-	
2	MON		II	1	
3	TUE		III	2	
4	WED		IV	3	
5	THU		V	4	
6	FRI		VI	5	
7	SAT		1	6	
8	SUN		-	-	
9	MON		II	7	
10	TUE		III	8	
11	WED		IV	9	
12	THU		V	10	
13	FRI		VI	11	
14	SAT		-	-	
15	SUN		-	-	
16	MON		1	12	
17	TUE			13	
18	WED		III	14	
19	THU		IV	15	
20	FRI		V	16	
21	SAT		VI	17	
22	SUN		-	-	
23	MON	II Internal Examination	I	18	
24	TUE		II	19	
25	WED		III	20	
26	THU		IV	21	
27	FRI		V	22	
28	SAT		-	-	
		No. of working days - 22		De Daisalou Heada 70	

Date	Day			
		Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days
1	SUN		-	-
2	MON		VI	1
3	TUE		l	2
4	WED		II	3
5	THU		III	4
6	FRI		IV	5
7	SAT		V	6
8	SUN		-	-
9	MON		VI	7
10	TUE		1	8
11	WED		II	9
12	THU		III	10
13	FRI		IV	11
14	SAT		-	-
15	SUN		-	-
16	MON	Model Examination	V	12
17	TUE		VI	13
18	WED			14
19	THU	TELUGU NEW YEAR	•	-
20	FRI	RAMZAN	-	-
21	SAT		II	15
22	SUN		-	-
23	MON		III	16
24	TUE		IV	17
25	WED		V	18
26	THU		VI	19
27	FRI		I	20
28	SAT		II	21
29	SUN		-	-
30	MON		III	22
31	TUE	MAHAVEER JAYANTHI	-	-
		No. of working days - 22		

	April - 2026									
Date	Day	Events	Day Order	No. of Working Days						
1	WED		IV	1						
2	THU		V	2						
3	FRI	GOOD FRIDAY	-	-						
4	SAT		-	-						
5	SUN	EASTER	-	-						
6	MON		VI	3						
7	TUE		1	4						
8	WED		II	5						
9	THU		III	6						
10	FRI		IV	7						
11	SAT		V	8						
12	SUN		-	-						
13	MON		VI	9						
14	TUE	TAMIL NEW YEAR / Dr. AMBEDKAR BIRTHDAY								
15	WED									
16	THU									
17	FRI									
18	SAT									
19	SUN									
20	MON									
21	TUE									
22	WED									
23	THU									
24	FRI									
25	SAT									
26	SUN									
27	MON									
28	TUE									
29	WED									
30	THU									
		No. of working days - 9								

Number of Working Days

ODD SEMESTER						
Month	Working Days					
June	11					
July	23					
August	19					
September	21					
October	16					
Total	90					

EVEN SEMESTER							
Month	Working Days						
November	-						
December	17						
January	20						
February	22						
March	22						
April	9						
Total	90						

TIME TABLE

Shift - I

ODD SEMESTER - I / III / V

	09.00 A.M to 09.50 A.M	×	10.05 A.M to 10.50 A.M	10.50 A.M to 11.35 A.M	NO	12.00 Noon to 12.45 P.M	12.45 P.M to 01.30 P.M	01.30 P.M to 02.15 P.M
DAY	1	10.05 A.M		III	12.00 NOON	IV	V	VI
I		1			1			
П		9 50 A M			5 A.M			
III					: 11.35			
IV		BREAK			LUNCH			
V		4]]			
VI								

EVEN SEMESTER - II / IV / VI

	09.00 A.M to 09.50 A.M	×	10.05 A.M to 10.50 A.M	10.50 A.M to 11.35 A.M	No	12.00 Noon to 12.45 P.M	12.45 P.M to 01.30 P.M	01.30 P.M to 02.15 P.M
DAY	_	10.05 A.M	II	III	12.00 NOON	IV	V	VI
I		ı			1			
II		9.50 A.M			35 A M			
III					Ξ.			
IV		BREAK			LUNCH			
V		_			3			
VI								

TIME TABLE

Shift - II

ODD SEMESTER - I / III / V

	10.50 A.M to 11.35 A.M	on	12.00 Noon to 12.45 P.M	12.45 P.M to 01.30 P.M	01.30 P.M to 02.15 P.M	M	02.25 P.M to 03.15 P.M	03.15 P.M to 04.05 P.M
DAY	I	12.00 Noon	II	III	IV	02.25 P.M	٧	VI
I						P.M - 02		
II		35 A M				02.15 P.		
III		.1						
IV		LUNCH				BREAK		
V		=				Ш		
VI								

EVEN SEMESTER - II / IV / VI

	10.50 A.M to 11.35 A.M	uo	12.00 Noon to 12.45 P.M	12.45 P.M to 01.30 P.M	01.30 P.M to 02.15 P.M	M	02.25 P.M to 03.15 P.M	03.15 P.M to 04.05 P.M
DAY	_	12.00 Noon	II	III	IV	02.25 P.M	٧	VI
I						P.M - 0		
II		11.35 A.M				02 15 P		
III								
IV		LUNCH				BREAK		
V		=				ш		
VI								

